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The month of June was a great way for the MAC to officially start the summer.  We had record numbers 
of member check-ins along with continued growth of guest fees at the pool and golf course.  Traffic has 
picked up immensely around the MAC and we are seeing a great amount of participation at all of our 
facilities.  Throughout the newsletter you will notice the different programs and special events taking 
place in the near future.  As valued members, we hope you take advantage and enjoy the many 
opportunities that the MAC has to offer you and your families. 
 
Thank you, 
Aaron Greenwell 
Executive Director 
 
General Reminders 
 

- Please be mindful of your speed through the MAC parking areas.  There are frequently 
pedestrians across our property and we’d hate to see an accident. 

- Please be respectful of all of our amenities.  The fitness center has been tidier in the in the last 
week or so from overnight visits.  Thanks to those who are helping make an effort. 

- To Drive a Personal/Private Golf Cart you must be 12+ years of age regardless of any other 
factor. 

 
Tennis 
A few of our youngsters who are MAC Members qualified for the KHSAA High School State Tourney this 
year.  Parker Bradley, Brigid DeVries, and Colby Dupin all represented the MAC and Meade County well.  
Congratulations! 
 
MAC Tennis programs are off and running and we are extremely pleased to see that we have so many 
participants in our Adult Co-Ed League.   Jon Miller is coordinating our USTA leagues and has done a 
great job in getting experienced players and beginners of all ages to take part in some friendly 
competition in a great atmosphere.    
 
To ensure that our members have the best experience possible, please follow the posted tennis 
procedures.  They are listed on the signage by the courts and will require members and guests to sign-in 
to play. 
 
*Courts are limited to 90 minutes per Session* 

 Upon arrival, please sign your name and the time of day onto the board to indicate which court 
you will occupy.   

 If you have a guest with you, please have them pay their court costs at one of the MAC points of 
sale including the office, pool, or golf shop. 

 
*Tennis courts will be reserved from 6:00 p.m. until dusk on Monday evenings to host league play.   



*Tennis Camp will be held the week of July 24-28 and information can be found in the Summer Camp 
Brochure. 
Pool 
 
THE POOL IS OPEN ON JULY 4th 
 
The MAC pool has produced big crowds the past 6 weeks and we expect numbers to remain steady 
through the month of July.   

 

 July 4 – August 8:   Standard Hours, 11:00 a.m. -7:00 p.m.  

 August 9 – September 4:  Weekends – Standard Hours, 11:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m.  
    Weekdays – Adjusted Hours, 3:45 p.m. – 7:00 p.m 

 
* Children must be 12+ to attend the pool by themselves.  Anyone under 12 must be accompanied by 
an adult, 16 and over. 
 
 
River Trace Golf 
The golf course is moving along nicely this season.  Our Bermuda grass fairways are in, the greens are 
healthy and as a result we’ve seen even more play around the facility.  We would like to thank our Golf 
Maintenance Staff for their diligence to get the course in its current condition. 
 
Golf Camp:  Junior Golf Camp was held the last week of June. The camp was an overwhelming success 
and we were very pleased to see over 50 youngsters learning the game.  Thank you to our volunteers 
who helped during our golf camp including: Bob Pollock, Steve Lambert, Tom Moore, Wayne Patterson, , 
Bailey Smith, Brady Pollock, Jerry Garris, Kyle Melloy, and our staff for putting on such a great week for 
our junior golfers. 
 
PGA Jr. League:  Our team of youngsters from River Trace will be participating on a travel team across 
the region.  THEY WILL BE HOSTING AT RIVER TRACE ON THE FOLLOWING DATES: 

 

 Sunday July 16 
 
Upcoming Events:  
 

 July 7,8,9 – 4th Annual Bridge Cup vs. Old Capital Golf Club 
 (Closed Friday @ 6:30pm, OPEN ALL DAY SATURDAY, CLOSED UNTIL 11:00am Sunday) 
 

 JULY 23 – 2nd Annual Presidents Cup River Trace vs. Etown Country Club (CLOSED UNTIL 11:00am) 
 August 5 & 6 - The 38th Belles and Beaus Couples Golf Tournament (CLOSED BOTH DAYS) 

 
 

 
 
 
 


